
Dates to Remember. 
Oct. 20th—Half Day-Staff PD 
Oct. 23rd—NO SCHOOL—Fall Break 
Nov. 1st—Elementary Half Day—
School Conferences 

Ms. Natalie Tomasoski 
Phone: 906-794-9896 Email: tomasoskin@bas-k12.org 

 

October 13th, 2023 

Happy 8th Week of School! 
Our 4th grade class had a wonderful 8th week of school! Time 
flies when you are having fun and learning! We 
 
 Math:  We are at the end of Mission #2 in Math. We just took 
our unit test this week on Friday, and the class put in all of 
their effort to make sure they were ready and prepared for 
this test. Next week we will be starting Mission #3. We will be 
working on multiplying and dividing big numbers. Please be 
aware of homework coming home. If the students do not fin-
ish in class, they should be taking it home. Please check in with 
them every night to make sure it is done. That way, they can 
bring it back the next day and it can be graded! If you are look-
ing to challenge your kids at home, quiz them on their multi-
plication facts! 
 
Social Studies: Next week, we will be starting our first Social 
Studies unit. We will first be covering information about Gov-
ernment. We are going to become experts before we travel to 
the Capital Building in Lansing this year! 
 
Science: Our class wrapped up our first unit in Science called 
“The Birth of Rocks”. The students did fantastic, I am so proud 
of them! We did a great amount of work in the classroom with 
this unit.  
 
Language Arts:  We just finished Unit 2 in our Reading/Writing 
program called “Wonders”. Next week, we will be starting Unit 
3, where we focus on Argumentative reading and writing. Stu-
dents have also selected books that are fit to their reading 
styles and levels in class. Along with that, we have been build-
ing up our writing stamina We have created journals that the 
students write in weekly. Ask them about it, we all have been 
really excited for it everyday! Please make sure to read with 
your students at home every night for 30 minutes. This will 
only benefit them! 

 

Important Reminders: 
 

• Please be checking your email in 
the coming days for a sign-up link 
for Parent/Teacher Conferences 
scheduled for Nov 1-2. More infor-
mation on this to come! 

• Report Cards will be held until 
Parent/Teacher conferences. They 
will be ready for you to take the day 
of your scheduled conference. 

• Halloween is around the corner! I 
will be sending out more infor-
mation about our party very soon! 

• Woodview’s Book Fair is scheduled 
for the week of Oct 31st—Nov 3rd! 


